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    Monday, 6th November 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer 
Travelling Book Fair at Grand Avenue, w/c 20th November 2023 

 
We are delighted to confirm that the travelling Book Fair will be visiting the school again soon.   

Event Travelling Book Fair 

When Monday & Tuesday (20th and 21st November) – Nursery, Reception, Yrs 1 & 2  
Wednesday (22nd November) – Last day of sales for N, R, Yrs 1 and 2 
Thursday and Friday (23rd and 24th November) – Yrs 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Things to 
note  

The Book Fair range is curated by experts and includes the latest titles and trusted 
classics from over 60 different publishers. Books start at just £2.99, so there's pricing for 
all pockets! 
 
The books will only be available for cash purchase when the children visit during the 
school day.  
 
Please click here to view a list of the books:  

How to 
purchase 
books  

 If your child knows which book/s they would like to purchase then they can bring 
the money in a sealed envelope with the child’s name and the name of the book/s 
and your child will be able to select them from the shelf on the day. If the book they 
want is unavailable then they have the choice of choosing an alternative title or we 
can order the book of their choice to be delivered free of charge to the school. 

 

 Alternatively, your child may bring money into school to purchase a book/s on 
their allocated day. Again, please send money in a sealed envelope with child’s 
name on the front and your child can choose from the books on display. 

  

We do hope you will support this year’s Fair.  

For each book sold, the school receives 60% back to purchase new books, ensuring that good quality 
texts are available to all children at Grand Avenue. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 
 
Margaret Barrington            Shona Pitcher 
Co – Headteacher      Co - Headteacher 

mailto:office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/the-books/go-for-it

